
From: Trang Nguyen  
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 8:36 AM 
To: Christine Reilly <creilly@nexstar.tv> 
Cc: Trang Nguyen <Trang.Nguyen@fcc.gov> 
Subject: E030221 Nexstar SES-LIC20190211-00147  
 
Hi Christine, 
 
We note that the proposed maximum eirp per carrier of 75.07 dBW  needs to lower to 
75.04  dBW , and eirp density of 35.53 dBW/4kHz to lower to 35.49 dBW/4kHz to correspond 
with the proposed maximum input power at the antenna flange of 350W  and antenna transmit 
gain of 49.6 dBi.   We will correct in the record to reflect the lower values. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Trang Nguyen 
FCC 
IB/SD/SAB 
2024182734  
 


